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Dear Frost Families, 

Welcome back to a new school year filled with purpose, passion, perseverance, and endless 

possibilities! We hope you had a fantastic summer, recharging and creating lasting memories with 

your loved ones. As we kick off the 2023-2024 academic year, we cannot help but reflect on the 

incredible successes and milestones achieved during the previous year. 

Our dedicated staff, along with the unwavering support of families like yours, have set the stage for 

an even brighter future. This year, we are thrilled to introduce our theme, “Cougar Cubs Have 

Power,” which captures our shared passion for togetherness, strength, and perseverance as we work 

hard to prepare our students for life. Our commitment to learning knows no bounds, as our 

esteemed staff members embrace the mantra of lifelong learners, continuously seeking growth and 

development. Together, we embark on a thrilling journey of not only teaching but also learning, 

fostering an environment where curiosity and enthusiasm flourish. 

Tuesday, August 8th 3:00 to 5:00 P.M. will be our Meet & Greet. During this time, you will have 

the opportunity to meet our staff, receive your child’s teacher information, and join one of our 

parent committees. Joining our family committees, such as the School Advisory Committee (SAC) 

and Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) is a powerful way to make a meaningful impact on your 

child’s educational journey. These committees are the backbone of our school community, serving 

as platforms for collaboration, support, and engagement among families, teachers, and staff. By 

actively participating in SAC and PTA, you become a vital advocate for your child and their peers, 

helping shape the direction of our educational programs and initiatives. If you are unable to commit 

to one of our committees, we encourage you to communicate with your child’s teacher for 

opportunities to volunteer. Let’s work together to make this a successful year for each of our 

Cougar Cubs! 

As a dedicated school, Frost ensures consistent and transparent communication with families 

through weekly messages (email, phone call, and text), where we share important updates and 

upcoming events. Our school website, (https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/frost), serves as a 

central hub for accessing essential information and resources.  

Thank you for choosing Frost Elementary School and we look forward to a successful school year 

with your family! 
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